Bradworthy CP School

Tuesday 16th September 2008

Dear Parents,

Caterpillar Club

I’m really pleased to be able to tell you that Holsworthy Children’s Centre will be running a club in our school hall for children under 5 and their families.

The idea is to give families the opportunity to find out which services and support are available locally in a friendly environment where parents can have a coffee or tea and where children can take part in a range of fun activities.

I’ve attached a copy of their leaflet and if you are interested you would be most welcome. If you know of anyone else who might be please pass the leaflet on.

The sessions will take place every other week on a Thursday afternoon between 1.45pm and 3.15pm. The first session is on 18th September. 

Second Hand Books

Chrissie Wilson will be running a second hand book stall in school again this year.

There will be a bookcase in reception from Monday morning. If you have any second hand books we would be grateful if you would donate them to school. All you have to do is bring them, or send them, in and leave them on the bookcase. If it’s full leave them in the box beside it and Chrissie will sort them out.

The books will cost 50p each. If you want to buy a book simply take it and leave 50p in the honesty box which will be on, or beside the bookcase.

We are intending to offer both adult’s and children’s books and it would be ideal if we were able to have a separate bookcase for each type of book.

If anyone is able to offer us an old bookcase so that we can do this please give our office a ring.

I think that this is a really good idea and I’m sure it will raise some extra funds for the school.

I would like to thank Chrissie for her idea and for her offer to run the scheme.
School Meals

Can I remind you that in some circumstances children are entitled to free school meals.

Your child should qualify for free meals if you receive Income Based Jobseeker’s Allowance, the Guarantee Element of Pensions Credit or Child Tax Credit. 

In addition to providing children with the good quality meals which they are entitled increasing the number of free school meals we serve increases the amount of funding which the school gets each year as part of its annual budget.

It is in everyone’s interests that everyone who is entitled applies so if you think your child / children may be please get in touch with our office.

All communications linked to this will be completely confidential.  
Harvest Meal

I know that a number of people have been asking about our Harvest Meal and I’m delighted to be able to inform you that the school will be hosting a Harvest Meal at 1.00pm on 14th October. We hope to welcome grandparents and the over 60s of our community into school to have dinner with us.

As you know we are now running our own kitchens. The food that we serve the children is bought fresh and locally and it is wonderfully prepared. During this year’s Harvest we would like to share the food which we give our children with our community.     
The menu will be a traditional roast dinner.

Some of the children from Class 5 will be waiting on the tables and it is our intention that the children provide some entertainment.

I hope that as many people as possible will be able to come along. If the children have grandparents living locally please let them know about our harvest meal and please also to feel free to invite neighbours and friends as well.

We will be making a small charge of only £5.50 per meal which will cover our costs. Tickets are limited and available on a first come first served basis and replies should be made by Thursday 10th October.

Please book meals by returning the form at the bottom of this letter or by phoning the school office on 241365.  
School Photographs

Can I remind you that the school photographer will be tomorrow ( Wednesday 17th September) to take individual and family group photos.

If you would like her to take any other photos, for example of children who are not of school age, she is more than happy to do this. She will be in our school hall from 8.15am, so please feel free to come in before the start of the school day. 
We’ve had a very settled start to the new school year and I’m sure this will continue. I’m touching wood as I type this !

Don’t forget that if you would like to come and speak with me or any other members of our staff you are always most welcome to do so. Please don’t feel that you have to wait for parent’s evenings to come in to school.
Book Fayre

We will be holding a book fayre in school from Thursday morning.

The fayre will last for a week and the books will be available for you to look at in the school hall at the start of and immediately after the end of each day.
Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)
Bradworthy CP School

Harvest Meal

Name :

I would like to attend the Harvest Meal which is being held in school at 1.00pm on Tuesday 14th October.

I would like to order ________ tickets at a cost of £5.50 each.

Signed

